Bus Transportation

Students are assigned to their bus based upon the address. If the
student’'s address changes, it is important to notify the office of
the change. To change an address at the school, the
parent/guardian must bring two current (within 30 days) proofs of
address.

Students who are automatically enrolled in the school or who
enroll during the summer will be assigned a bus route and mailed
information about the bus number and bus stop before the school
year begins.

Students who enroll during the school year will have to wait two or
three school days to be assigned to a bus.

Students may not get on busses they are not assigned to.
Students are expected to be at their bus stop at least 10 minutes
before the designated time.

If for some reason, the assigned bus does not come, students
should wait for a substitute bus.
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The EBR school system provides bus transportation for all
students. Bus riding arrangements are managed by the
Transportation Department of EBRPSS and may be reached at
(225) 226-3784, 6013 Choctaw Drive. Permission will not be
granted for students to ride any bus other than the one to which
they have been assigned.

Safety is the priority for our bus drivers. Riding the bus is a
privilege and not a right. Bus riders must adhere to all bus rules or
will be removed from the bus. The privilege of riding the bus is
conditional on proper behavior and observance of rules and
regulations. Behavior on the school bus that is detrimental to
health and safety may result in the privilege of riding the bus being
denied.

The bus driver reserves the right to remove a student from the bus
for inappropriate behavior. Drivers are to contact parents with
problems and may also report the student to school
administration. The bus driver may complete a behavior referral
for a student’s behavior problems.

Three referrals will result in a suspension from the bus. If a student
receives a bus referral, they can be removed for a duration
reflective of the offense. Multiple referrals can result in removal
from the bus for the remainder of the school year.

All school rules apply on the bus and at the bus stop. All
disciplinary problems which develop on a school bus traveling to
and from school will be handled by an administrator. A student
can be removed or expelled from a bus if he or she is disrespectful
to the driver, smokes, fights, curses, or causes any kind of
disturbance on the bus which will endanger the safety and health
of others. When a student is removed from the bus, the parent will
assume the responsibility of getting the student to and from
school.



